
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Monday, October 24, 2011 10:51 AM 
'Sam Brandon'; Michelle Taylor 
Shocker SWD #1 30-015-39470 (SWD-1302) Devonian 

Hello Sam or Michelle, 
I noticed this location moved 50 feet south from the permitted disposal location. I looked in the original submittal and it 
appears this would not affect any notice issues - but let me know if it would? 

The Devonian depths will likely change some also. 

Whenever the actual depths come in, please send a letter asking for an amendment to SWD-1302 - so we can keep the 
permit records accurate. 

Good luck with this deep well, 

William V Jones. P.E. 
Engineering, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive. Santa Fe. NM 87505 
Tel 505.476.3448 - Fax 505.476.3462 
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